A Day in the Life ...

March 2016 - letter #69

Dear Friends,

Hello. This March letter is actually about a day in my life. Or maybe just the story of the why this letter is so brief...

Very recently, my laptop froze up, and I was unable to find a way to make it work. It is now in the repair shop, where the IT people are hoping to repair it. Without my laptop, my only way of email is through my phone. I know you would understand that typing a full article on my phone is difficult, and uses an immense amount of 'data.'

Please look for the April issue of the Lectern, where I hope to return with an article about the new teachers at the Akrampa school. Please say a prayer that my computer will be fixed by then.

Blessings, Pastor Ben